
October Cambridge Newsletter 



Looking Forward... 

October 11 Resident Council 

October 13th LIVE MUSIC 

October 13th Jack O Lantern Contest 

October 18th Arm Chair Travel to ITALY 

October 27th at 12  

Monster Masquerade 



 

COVID Update: At this time, there is no 

covid in the building. All visitation rules 

are the same. More information will be 

provided in the resident council 

meeting! 

Thank you!  



   Fun Facts 



Staff 

               

                  Alex—7th 

                  Kia—26th 
 

Residents 

 

Fred—27th 
 



Resident of the month 

Jo!  

Congratulations Jo on 

being the resident of 

the month! Jo is  

originally from  

Pennsylvania where 

she met her husband 

“Bud” at the age of 

14! They had 5 children together and moved to 

Wisconsin for her husbands printing job. Once 

the children grew up, Jo worked in retail for 15 

years.   She liked to go to movies when they 

were only 10 cents and had double feature Sun-

days. She also likes to play games and listen to 

country music!  



Staff of the Month 

                 Sara!  

Congratulations Sara 

on being our staff of 

the month! Sara has 

been working for 

home again for almost a year now! She 

lives in Deerfield with her two cats, Kiki 

and Gus! She has two children, Briana 

who is 21, and hunter, who is 18. She 

loves cooking, baking, watching her son 

race and fall weather! 

 



You’re Invited to the Monster 

Masquerade Party on  

October 27th at lunch!  

 

Be prepared for: 

Spooky Punch 

Monster Mash 

Costume Contest 










